NZEI TE RIU ROA

whakamana tamariki whakamana kaiako



Teachers are calling for more staffing for primary schools so they can better support all students to get the education they deserve.

This includes:

- More time for individual students
- More specialist learning support staffing
- Improving student/teacher ratios

Teachers will attend meetings to consider an offer from the Government in the week of **27 February – 3 March**.

Teachers from:

St Claudine Thevenet School

Will be attending a meeting on:

Monday 27 February

FOR YOUR

School finishes at 1pm

Poipoia te kākano kia puawai

Nuture the seed and it will blossom